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MOU SIGNING BETWEEN SSDF & FSAI AT FSIE 2025 

 

 



 

 

Page 2 of 2 

 

     

 

 

The Safety Skill Development Foundation (SSDF) and the Fire & Security Association of India (FSAI) 
proudly formalized a strategic Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) during the Fire & Security India Expo 
(FSIE) 2025. 

This landmark collaboration is designed to elevate Occupational Safety, Health, and Environment (OSHE) 
standards nationwide, creating a stronger, safer, and more sustainable workforce. 

   Key Focus Areas of the MoU: 
   Industry-specific safety training with NCVET-recognized certifications. 
   Youth empowerment through Short-Term Training, RPL, and apprenticeship models. 
   Enterprise-level integration of safety SOPs, ESG standards, and compliance frameworks. 
   Inclusive skilling programs for women and youth in the industrial workforce. 
   Digital skilling, research, and advocacy to expand reach and influence policy. 
   Establishment of monitoring mechanisms to ensure measurable impact. 

    This partnership reflects a shared vision of SSDF and FSAI—to align India’s skilling ecosystem with global 
benchmarks while embedding safety, sustainability, and inclusivity at the core of industrial development. 

Together, we are committed to building a future where safety, skills, and sustainability go hand in hand. 

                  


